
April 27, 2022

 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chair
House Committee on Appropriations
2413 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

The Honorable Kay Granger
Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations
1026 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for the Aberdeen-Hoquiam Flood Protection Project in fiscal year 2023.

The entity to receive funding for this project is City of Aberdeen, located at 200 East Market 
Street, Aberdeen, WA 98520.

The funding will provide coastal flood protection and improve the storm drainage systems in the 
cities of Aberdeen and Hoquiam, so that they more effectively collect and convey runoff from
intense storm events, and significantly reduce the economic burden on the community
caused by flooding.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this
project.

Sincerely,

Derek Kilmer
Member of Congress


